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Liz Kolcun, an accomplished health care philanthropy professional, 
joined the Marin General Hospital team in May 2016. Previously, Kolcun 
served as Chief Development Officer for the Palo Alto Medical 
Foundation (PAMF) where she led the philanthropy programs. Earlier in 
her career, Kolcun directed all aspects of major gift fund development at 
California Pacific Medical Center Foundation. Over her extensive tenure 
in health care philanthropy, she has held responsibility for capital 
campaigns, individual major and principal gifts, planned gifts, grant 
writing, direct mail, event planning and philanthropy communications. 
Kolcun is a graduate of the University of Florida in Gainesville, Florida. 

 


